
 

 

[Henry, Mary H.] 
 
 

Mary Henry Dies; Retired Stenographer 
 

 
Miss Mary H. Henry, 63, of 268 Alexander, St., a stenographer employed 

by the Pfaulder Co. for 28 years, died today (May 22, 1954).  She had 
retired from the firm recently because of illness. 

Miss Henry, a former resident of Elmira, was a member of the Audubon 
Society, the City Club of Rochester, the Rochester Museum of Arts and 

Sciences, and First Universalist Church. 

She is survived by two nieces, Mrs. Harry Emery and Mrs. Marion Zeth, 
and two nephews, John T. Henry and Gordon M. Henry. 

Friends may call at the Ingmire & Nagle Chapel, Chestnut and Court 
streets, from 2 to 5 and 7 to 9 tomorrow and Monday.  Services will be held 

there at 11 a.m. Tuesday.  Burial will be in Franklinville, N.Y. 
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